
Celebrating 30 Years!
St. Thomas Becket celebrated its first Mass in 1990, so 2020 is our     
30th Anniversary Year. Since we are unable to celebrate in our typical 
ways, we would like to put together a video that shares your stories of           
St. Thomas Becket. Bryan Racine, the videographer who has done the 
recent videos with Julie Fitzgerald (Easter Basket Project), Pete 
Mallinger (The Open Door), Julie Loehr (Mother’s Day Flower Planting) 
Dez and Fr. Tim (Meet Dez), and Roy Hosek (Giving Garden), will be 
putting these stories together. In order to make this happen, we need 
your help.

We will be collecting photos, written stories, audio files and video files 
that capture your favorite memories of people, community events, 
service projects, festivals, liturgical celebrations, and anything else that 
holds a special memory for you. 

SUBMIT PHOTOS OR VIDEOS

Please email all photos or videos to monical@stbeagan.org

If you prefer to drop off hard copies, you can bring them to the parish 
office. Please send in all items by September 1st. We cannot guarantee 
that every item submitted will be used in the video; however, all items 
will be used to help create the story.  It will be very helpful if you can 
identify the approximate year of any photos submitted.

We are looking into some creative ways to share the video with 
everyone once it is completed. We anticipate this will be sometime in 
October. We’ll share more information as the time gets closer.
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